
You can receive a free injection of HPV vaccine until March 31, 2026 

 

The HPV vaccine injection is intended to prevent a serious disease called 

cervical cancer. 

 

Women who meet all of the following criteria ① to ③ can receive the HPV 

vaccine free of charge until March 31, 2026. 

① Women born between April 2, 1997 and April 1, 2009 

② Those who have received one or two doses of HPV vaccine between April 

1, 2022　and March 31, 2025 

③ Those who have not yet received all of the number of doses of HPV 

vaccine you need to. 

(You need to receive two or three doses of this vaccine. If you are not sure how 

many doses you need, ask at the hospital or Kenko-suishin-ka.) 

 

Make an appointment at the hospital for an injection. 

 

For more information, please visit the city's website. 

Japanese　

https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp/kurashi/kodomo/kenkou/1012504/102999

9.html 

 

English 

https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp.e.amu.hp.transer.com/kurashi/kodomo/kenk

ou/1012504/1029999.html 

 

For inquiries　 

Kenko-suishin-ka　042-312-8628

https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp/kurashi/kodomo/kenkou/1012504/1029999.html
https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp/kurashi/kodomo/kenkou/1012504/1029999.html
https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp.e.amu.hp.transer.com/kurashi/kodomo/kenkou/1012504/1029999.html
https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp.e.amu.hp.transer.com/kurashi/kodomo/kenkou/1012504/1029999.html

